
Hello Tamarron Families!

Thoughts from the Assistant Principals

TAMARRON FAMILY  NEWSLETTERSeptember 2023 

In addition to the weekly message you receive from the principal, we
thought it would be nice to share with you also! Although school has
only been in session for 15 days, we are in full swing!  Our teachers
have been hard at work reacclimating their students to school
processes and we appreciate your support.
We have grown in number and enjoy seeing all of the returning and
new faces on the campus. Here are a few reminders as we move
into the 4th week of school:

School begins at 7:45 and students are marked tardy after 7:45

Breakfast ends at 7:45; please ensure your student is on campus before 7:45 if they are
going to eat breakfast

Transportation changes need to be complete before 2pm; please use
TESdismissalchange@lcisd.org 

Please adhere to the dress code policy 

Students should wear their SMART TAG daily

As always, have an amazing month and spread kindness as often as you can to as many people
as you can. Get rest, drink water and remember to show yourself some love… you deserve it!!

Have a wonderful week,
Makia Walls & Kelsey Kvinta
Your Assistant Principals
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Monthly Calendar



Meet
Officer JUMBO

He is the newest member of the Tamarron Team 
and he works alongside Officer Edge.



Reminders

At Tamarron, we want to assist you in preparing our Timberwolves for
life as a young adult and to teach appropriate behaviors.

The district’s dress code is established to teach grooming and hygiene,
prevent disruption, and minimize safety hazards. 

For your convenience, below is a copy of the Tamarron Student Dress Code
Policy and the Dress Code Violation Form. 

Student Identification Requirements: 

All students must always have their student ID visible. At the
beginning of each school year, students shall receive a new student

ID badge for no charge.
 Should a student need to replace their student ID a $5.00 fee shall

be charged. 



Transportation Changes
PLEASE REMEMBER TO USE THE TRANSPORTATION

CHANGE EMAIL: 

TESDISMISSALCHANGE@LCISD.ORG

REMEMBER TO INCLUDE:

   - STUDENT NAME(S)
   - TEACHER'S NAME

   - GRADE
   - PREVIOUS TRANSPORTATION METHOD
   - CURRENT TRANSPORTATION METHOD

   - DURATION OF THE CHANGE

MEDICAL JUSTIFICATIONS FOR STUDENTS SHOULD BE SENT
TO: ASHLEY.LENDERMAN@LCISD.ORG

mailto:tesdismissalchange@lcisd.org






Picture Day is 
September 27th!

Upcoming Events

9/4 - Labor Day

9/29 - FB County
Fair Day







District News







Tamarron Elementary School
29616 Rileys Ridge Road
Katy, TX 77494
832.223.5700

 
Principal - Ruth Riha
Assistant Principal - Makia Walls 
Assistant Principal - Kelsey Kvinta  
Counselor - LeKia Holden  
Administrative Asst. - Julie Little  

 
“The strength of the pack is the wolf and the strength of the

wolf is the pack” - Kiplin
 

Tamarron Elementary Mission Statement
Through an outstanding education, community and leadership,
Tamarron Elementary will empower children to find and use

their voice. 

Transportation Changes: 

We will not accept transportation changes for students
after 2:00pm. Please email changes to

tesdismissalchange@lcisd.org 
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